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Association of Anaesthesia Associates Conference
Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th October 2024, Norwich
Call for Abstracts – Closing date – 31st May 2024

The Association of Anaesthesia Associates is pleased to announce the annual conference will take place on Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th October 2024. In addition to workshops on day 1 and presentations from invited speakers on day 2, part of the 2024 conference is opening for poster presentations. 

The abstracts will be reviewed by part of the conference organising committee. The final posters will be judged with a prize given to the winner. The winner will be announced during day 2 of the conference programme. All poster presenters will receive a certificate. 

Poster Presentations: For abstracts selected as posters, presenters will be able to upload their poster to the MedAll poster hall and bring a printed copy of the poster to the event to display around the catering area. The printed version should be no bigger than A2. Poster presenters will receive a 25% discount to attend the conference. 

All abstracts should be submitted to – https://app.medall.org/event-listings/association-of-anaesthesia-associates-annual-conference/abstracts
You will need to set up an account with MedAll. 

The deadline for submission of abstracts is 31st May 2024 with decision reported to you by end of June. 

All abstracts should include the following:
· All abstracts should be completed on the on-line abstract form
· All should include: title, author details (name, job title, organisation) plus co-author names
· Maximum 500 words (longer abstracts will not be reviewed)
· Abstracts will be reviewed based on the following criteria: 
· Relevance to the clinical informatics workforce and their requirements and challenges  
· Contribution to clinical informatics knowledge and practice 
· Originality
· Completeness and comprehensiveness
· Clarity of objectives, methods, results and conclusions 
· Abstracts will be reviewed by the AAA conference organising committee - all decisions are final and at the judges’ discretion.

The areas we are seeking scientific papers include all aspects of healthcare informatics including - 
*Innovation and workplace solutions*
- risk assessment 
- DrEaMing/ enhanced recovery 
- communication and multi disciplinary working
- pain management
- using data for improvement 
*Peri-operative Quality Improvement Programme (PQIP)*
- peri-operative pathways
- elective surgery recovery programme
- patient experience
- staff well-being
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